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16th November 2022 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
2022 Dispute Relating to Royal Mail Group Breaking the “Pathway to Change” and 
Associated National Agreements and Protections for CWU Represented Grades 
Employed by Royal Mail Group Consisting of Royal Mail, Parcelforce and Fleet 
 
Branches and Representatives will know that negotiations are continuing with Royal Mail 
Group on our disputes, however in order to keep the pressure on it was important that the 
union today served the statutory notice of discontinuous strike action to RMG. 
 
The strike will cover all duties and scheduled attendance commencing between the period 
at or after 04:00 on Wednesday 30th November 2022 and before 04:00 on Friday 2nd 
December 2022.  The industrial action will be discontinuous. 
 
The Postal Executive has also endorsed a further programme of strike action throughout 
December 2022 and this will be communicated to Branches and Representatives in due 
course.  
 
Any enquiries in relation to the content of this LTB should be addressed to the DGS(P) 
Department. 
 
Yours sincerely,       

                                      
      
Andy Furey        
Acting Deputy General Secretary (Postal)  
 


